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Escrito por Ernesto Lopez

Translation available soon. / Traducción disponible próximamente.

  

Date: Fri, Mar 5, 1999, 5:38 PM

  

  

Congratulations on the Fathers and Son exhibit and the letters that were part of it. I have written
Ed a note congratulating him and so I thought I would write you to thank you for making it
happen. Once again, I find zonezero the place to visit.

  

The Con was also an exhibit worth visiting.

  

  

Thanks again --

  

Ernesto Lopez
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